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Toronto Economic Summit

Charles Powell wrote on 31 July about Mr Black's
invitation to the Prime Minister” to address his company's
annual dinner in Toronto at the time of the Economic Summit

next vyear.

The High Commissioner in Ottawa has confirmed that
Mr Black's annual dinner attracts a high level of
participation, and that the Prime Minister's presence would
ensure a full and influential audience and extensive media

coverage.

Sir Derek adds that there should be no difficulty about
the Prime Minister being able to take an overnight flight
back to London after the dinner; he is sure that the timing
of the dinner could be adjusted to suit her convenience.
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